
To Whom It May Concern:  some time ago, it came to our attention our parcel of land was 
located just outside of the service territory of Liberty Utilities. We purchased this parcel in 
March 2020 with the intent to build a home on this site.  
 
As we eventually learned to our great surprise, this geographic location is not actually covered 
by any electrical utility. We have since met with Liberty Utilities at our site and are advising and 
confirming we agree with the petition Liberty has filed. We are requesting approval be 
expedited for Liberty that would permit their territory to be extended to include our location, 
as we still have no electricity on site.  
 
Our interest in securing timely approval is to get electricity access to continue building our 
home, as well as for electricity supply once it is completed. Location and service address: 
 
781 Monroe Rd.  
Bath, NH  03740  
 
Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.  
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Steve Rood, LEED GA, MBA 
Director, Codes & Standards  
ELECTRICAL WIRING SYSTEMS DIVISION 
 
Legrand, North and Central America 
Office 315.468.8360 / Cell 315.345.9775 
steve.rood@legrand.us 
www.legrand.us 
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